
 
The 25-26 season for the Wallumbilla SS Swim Club will 
kick off Friday 10th October. Club nights will be held on 
Friday afternoons from 4pm during term 4 2025 and term 
1 2026. Training sessions will be available on Tuesday 
mornings for members who are interested.   
 
All students are welcome to join the club. If your child can make it from one end of the 
pool to the other, they are ready for swim club! If you are unsure about joining, sign up 
for a Come and Try membership, which allows you to participate for free for a few 
weeks.  
 
To join the club, purchase your membership through Swim 
Central https://swimcentral.swimming.org.au/home. Create an account or sign in to 
your existing account, select “Join A Club” on the homepage and search for 
Wallumbilla. All parents who will be attending club nights to supervise their children 
require a free Parents membership for insurance purposes.  
 
If you have any questions, or issues with memberships, please contact Katie Frith on 
0437 777 822. 
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